## Cottonwoods at Cattails HOA PO Box 534 Alamosa, Co. 81101

March 12, 2019

Alamosa City Council c/o Heather Brooks, City Manager P.O. Box 419 Alamosa CO 81101

Dear Members of City Council,

At our annual meeting of the Cottonwoods at Cattails HOA, our members voted unanimously that our community continue to oppose the City of Alamosa's land swap with the members of the Rio Bravo RV Resort. It would seem inappropriate to approve a project that has been delayed for so long and does not even include all of the original investors that were a part of the proposal. At this time, our HOA, which measures close to 150 members, would like to communicate its opposition to any extension of the proposed land swap agreement between the City of Alamosa and any affiliated member of Rio Bravo RV Resort including, but not limited to, Mr. Chris Manfredonia. Please abide by your April 1, 2019 deadline!

Thank Young

Sec Tokal A Kelly Jevi Brownell Cottonwoods at Cattails HOA

**Board of Directors**